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To all Sisters, Collaborators, Friends, Claretian Family, our Benefactors and our Families: our
wishes to grow in fidelity to God in this process of resttucturing. we are called to be Sistwers
and so let us continue our commitment to today's people "working to make brothers and sisters,
to welcome them and love", in respect of each dignity.

  

Reviewing our past year, son intensive and rich in experiences, we enter the new year with
hope and confidence.

  

Here to review our 2014: Video

  

  http://youtu.be/zkCChREEV7E
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